
BALANCE 
      
Synonyms:  stability, poise, dignity, maturity 

He is moderate in his behavior and choices, avoiding excesses of 
any kind. 

You have a unique ability to see new ideas and new relations 
between ideas.  But, in order to work it out, the idea has to be 
engineered.  And then the engineered idea has to be sold to 
someone, or we make no money to support our spiritual and aesthetic 
and other human needs.  So practical affairs are not inimical to 
the other.  The problem is that I might cater too much to the soul, 
and so die of starvation, or too much to the body and so lose my 
soul. 

A remarkable balance has been achieved between the various areas of 
personality, intellectual/spiritual, emotional, and physical, 
indicating mature development. 

There is no over-emphasis on any particular area of life, as this 
individual channels his energy where it is needed at the moment.  
He is not extreme in any way. 

Having cultivated maturity and personal rhythm, it is evident that 
she has worked hard to attain a moderate level of self-control and 
personal development--the hallmark of a balanced personality. 

There is a big problem with the human drives - those things that we 
need or desire or can do because we are animals living on this 
earth.  This person has most probably worked harder on the mind and 
maybe even art in order to make up for a lack of the more basic 
needs.  Which is a good way to do it--much better than becoming 
nasty or criminal or such.   

The man has courage in him.  He has, according to his best lights, 
used difficulties in life to develop that courage.  He hangs in 
there, whatever the hardships life presents.   

In spite of the capricious weather in your life, you manage to keep 
a clear course, an orderly environment, and long-lasting loyal 
attachments.   

She has a clear vision of the woman she wants to be:  mature, 
stable, consistent, and independent. 



The over-emphasis on one area--thought, action, or production--over 
the whole picture weakens the ability of this writer to draw from 
all areas equally. 


